
 

 
 

   
 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE NO: PC-23-22 
 
I write in connection with your request for information which was received by 
the West Yorkshire Combined Authority on 19 March 2022. Your request has 
been handled by the Policing & Crime Department.  
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Why have your charges on my council tax bill risen by 4.7% for 2022-2023? 
 
We will be unable to provide this information under Section 21 (1) of the 
Freedom of Information Act which states that the information is reasonably 
accessible to the applicant, in this case, this information is available via the 
following links: 
 
Information relating to Council Tax is available via the following links: 
https://www.westyorks-ca.gov.uk/policing-and-crime/finance/council-tax/  
 
Details on Council Tax information is available here: 
https://www.westyorks-ca.gov.uk/media/8075/final-police-precept-leaflet-
2022-2023.pdf 
 


